
 

 

14.02.20 

It has been another couple of busy weeks with many additional learning 
opportunities. We had a martial arts session last Friday afternoon where 
we could practise some different moves using great teamwork; on 
Tuesday we had a number 8 maths morning where we explored 
different maths and cross curricular learning all around the number 8 
and finally on Wedneday we took part in the Festival of Youth Dance at 
Abbeywood Community School. It was wonderful to see the confidence 
and enthusiam shown by all the children who took part and the support 
given from those who did not perform in the evening.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spellings:  

We have now completed all of the year 3 and 4 spelling words and there 
has been some excellent progress from the start of the year to now. 
Next term we will begin focusing on spelling patterns and rules from the 
year 4 National Curriculum. 

Reminders: 

 Continue to practise times tables 
 Read at least 5 x a week 
 Mathletics homework 


